
 

   

THE MARK HENRY CAIN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
 
With the support of a generous endowment made by a private donor, the School is 
able to offer an annual scholarship of $10,000 in commemoration of Mark Henry Cain, 
an artist trained at Glasgow School of Art who relocated to Sydney in 1937. The Mark 
Henry Cain Memorial Scholarship supports a student to travel and study for a period of 
6-8 weeks in the UK. 
 
Applications close Monday 13 November 2023. 
The successful applicant is expected to travel to the UK in 2024. 
Award Announcement: Thursday 30 November 2023. 
 
Please email your complete application to: marilyn.schneider@nas.edu.au  
 
Eligibility 
The scholarship is open to NAS students progressing from the Bachelor of Fine 
Art program to the Master of Fine Art program in 2024. 
 
Criteria 
Applications are assessed against the following criteria: 

• Record of academic achievement and quality of work produced at BFA level. 

• Quality of Master of Fine Art studio project proposal. 

• Proposal for travel, research and/or study during 6-8 week period in the UK, 
including a detailed itinerary of travel, galleries and museums you plan to visit 
and artists work you plan to investigate. The travel proposal must demonstrate 
the benefit of this scholarship to your artistic and academic development. 

 
Timing 
It is expected that the successful applicant will take their travel outside of NAS 
academic semesters and in conjunction with the Postgraduate Coordinator. It is 
expected that the successful applicant will take up the scholarship in the summer 
break following the completion of MFA1 in November 2024. 
 


